
Town of Rye, New Hampshire 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
The Town of Rye Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, May 22, 2017, at 

6:30 p.m. in the Town Hall, 10 Central Road, Rye NH.  The purpose of the Hearing is to consider 

whether the Board of Selectmen, as the governing body, shall legalize, ratify and confirm all 

actions, votes and proceedings held at the Town Meeting scheduled for March 14, 2017, but 

postponed to March 18, 2017 due to a snowstorm.  This process is in accordance with ratification 

process set forth in Chapter 20:6 of the Laws of 2017. 

 

Rye Board of Selectmen 
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